
 

Thanks For Attending the AAUW Tucson
May 2024 Year End Celebration

New 2024-2025 Board members were installed
It was a great time connecting with current and new branch
members
27 books collected and distributed to 11 Free Little Libraries all
around Tucson
Thanks to our keynote speaker, Lea Marquez Peterson
To see more details and pictures from the event, click HERE

 
Congratulations To Our New 2024-2025 Board

Ana Nygren • President
Diana Charbonneau • Past President
Dawn Armstrong • Program-Co-VP*
Mindy Gomez • Program-Co-VP*
Michelle Higgins • Finance-VP*
Joan Jorgensen • Membership-VP
and C/U Coordinator
Linda Alepin Advocacy Committee Director
Open • Secretary
*At the June 21, 2024 Branch Board Retreat,
Michelle was appointed to assume the
Finance-VP position replacing Jane Russ
who held the position since 2019. Also, new
member, Mindy Gomez, was appointed
Program Co-Chair with Dawn Armstrong.

https://www.azcc.gov/lmarquezpeterson/biography
https://tucson-az.aauw.net/2024-year-end-spring-luncheon/
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=6ceec229-d311-4708-8b2e-9acf11708097


Bylaw Amendment Passed

Section 2 Paragraph (b) College/University Members was amended to 'The
annual dues for AAUW College/University (C/U) student members shall be
one half of the branch annual dues.'
The revised Branch Bylaws will be forthcoming to all the members.
Thank you for your support!

Joining AAUW Tucson in June
Melinda (Mindy) Gomez

Contact Joan Jorgensen,
Membership-VP if any questions.

FY2024-2025 National Dues

April 1 kicked off the 2025 Fiscal Year (FY25)
membership dues collection process for
AAUW branches.
FY25 National dues remain the same at ($72),
AZ State ($9), and Tucson ($10), for a total of
$91.

As of January 2024, all National dues
are FULLY tax deductible!

2024 AZ AAUW Fall Forum - Save the Date

Friday and Saturday, November 8 and 9
AAUW Tucson and AAUW Green Valley

will be co-hosting the 2024 Fall Forum at Ramada
Viscount Suites on Broadway.

AAUW members and non-members are welcome.
Details will be provided as they become available.

PLAY BALL! AAUW Tucson and the Arizona
Diamondbacks have partnered for the 2024
baseball season.
Everyone connected with AAUW Tucson is

mailto:aauwtucsonmembership@gmail.com
mailto:aauwtucsonmembership@gmail.com


invited to purchase any regular season home
game tickets.
Click HERE for game schedule and tickets.

               UPCOMING EVENTS            
  

September 2024 | Mobile Meals of Southern Arizona
September 2024 | Running and Winning at Pueblo High School
October 2024 | Evening Meeting
November 2024 | AAUW AZ Fall Forum, Friday and Saturday, Nov 8 and Nov 9
December 2024 | Evening Meeting
January 2025 | Women's Safety Forum Luncheon
February 2025 | AAUW AZ Legislative Day
March 2025 | International Women's Day at Pima College West Campus
April 2025 | Evening Meeting
May 2025 | Year End Branch Celebration Luncheon

Deadline for the August newsletter is Monday, July 29. Send text and photos to Jane Russ.
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AAUW Tucson | PO Box 40822 | Tucson, AZ 85717 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://fevo-enterprise.com/group/Aauw2024
mailto:aauwtucsontreasurer@gmail.com
https://tucson-az.aauw.net/
https://www.facebook.com/AAUWTucsonBranch/
https://www.instagram.com/aauwtucsonbulletin/?hl=en
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
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